
 

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital 
Upper Byron Place 

Clifton 
Bristol 

BS8 1JU 
 

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

 
Friday 4th January 2013  

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
 
Firstly may I start off by wishing you A Very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year. 
 
 
I would like to make you aware that unfortunately the Chesterfield site was broken into 
under very suspicious circumstances at 2314hrs on Sunday 30th December. Fortunately we 
have security systems in place that saw our mobile security contractors attend site within 
minutes of the intruder alarm being activated, swiftly followed by a strong Police 
presence. Police enquiries into the incident are on-going. 
 
 
The week ahead Monday 7th to Saturday 12th January  
 

 Works will continue on the structure of the new Hospital building. Ready-mix 
concrete lorries will be delivering to site throughout the week. 
 

 Internal refurbishment works on the Grade II* listed building will continue. 
 

 Stone refurbishment works will continue on the former Clifton Court manor house. 
 

 Roofing works will be on-going on the Grade II* listed building. 
 
 
 
A reminder that our next Chesterfield Hospital Re-development Project Public 
Information Meeting will be held in The Reception Room at Clifton Hill House, Clifton 
Hill on Wednesday 30th January at 6pm 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Steve  
 
Steve Nicholson 
Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Telephone: 07917 240937 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


